
 

Dr. Matt Heinz, Supervisor, District 2 
 

Pima County Board of Supervisors, District 2 Office 
33 N. Stone Avenue, 11th Floor | Tucson, Arizona 85701 | (520) 724-2702 

 

To:  Julie Castañeda, Clerk of the Board 

 

From: Matt Heinz, Supervisor, District 2    

 

Date: April 13, 2021 

RE:  Board Meeting 4/20/21 – Tax Rate; FY22 Budget Planning 

 

 

Please add the following item to the Board Agenda for 4/20/21.  

 

Tax Rate; FY22 Budget Planning: 

A measure directing the County Administrator and county staff to prepare the FY22 Budget 

under the assumption that the County will keep the total tax rate the same from FY21 to FY22.  

 

 

  


